
Please be advised that Council of the Township of South Stormont passed the following resolution on 
June 23, 2021: 
 
Resolution No. 169/2021 
Moved By: Councillor MacIsaac 
Seconded by: Councillor Woods 
That Council of the Township of South Stormont supports the resolution from the City of St. 
Catherines and call on the Ontario government to expand testing to all strains of Lyme Disease and 
improve the level of treatment and care for those diagnosed with this crippling disease, and further 
that this resolution of support be sent to the Premier of Ontario, Ontario Minister of Health, local 
MPP, the Eastern Ontario Health Unit, all Ontario municipalities, and the Association of Municipalities 
of Ontario, seeking their endorsement and support. 
CARRIED 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ashley Sloan, AMP 
Deputy Clerk 

 
Come see for yourself!             
Township of South Stormont 
2 Mille Roches Rd., P.O. Box 84 
Long Sault, ON K0C 1P0 
 


